Dear [Team Name] Members and Families,

We hope this message finds you well. As the health and safety of our players, coaches, and
families remain our top priority, we are updating our safety protocols for the upcoming season.

Updated Safety Protocols:

All players and coaching staff must complete a health screening prior to attending
practices and games.

Face coverings are required for all participants when not actively engaged in play.

Hand sanitizing stations will be available at all practices and games.

Social distancing measures will be enforced during team meetings and off-field activities.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our team safe and healthy. Please do not hesitate to
reach out with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Team Name]



